
Please support HB 3265, which strengthens our Oregon Sanctuary Law. I am a part of the Interfaith Movement for Immigrant Justice 
(IMIrJ) and First Congregational United Church of Christ in Corvallis. I believe that all people in our state should be protected and 
feel safe. I worry for friends who are immigrants and contribute to a positive economy & community. They should not live in fear. My 
faith tells me that all people deserve dignity and peaceful lives. I hope you believe that as well. Please pass HB 3265.


